
  
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Langcraigs Primary School 

Head Teacher: Mr Graeme Maclean  

Glenfield Road 

Paisley PA2 8QE  

 

Tel:   0300 300 0166 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  

NEWSLETTER – NOVEMBER 2024 
 

 

Parents’ Evening 

I would like to thank everyone who was able to attend our recent parents’ meetings on 

Wednesday 9th October. These meetings are always so important in terms of sharing 

information between the school and parents. As always, I am keen for attendance at 

these meetings to be as high as possible and below is a table outlining the number of 

pupils who had someone representing them on the night.  Thanks for your support, 

everyone! 

 

P1A P1B P2 P2/3 P3 P4 P4/5 P5 P6A P6B P7A P7B 
 

95% 

 

95% 

 

95% 

 

88% 

 

96% 

 

92% 

 

96% 

 

93% 

 

86% 

 

80% 

 

91% 

 

88% 

 

Total Attendance Rate – (91%) 

 
ECO Committee 

I am delighted to inform you that the following pupils have been elected to form our 

ECO Committee this year and they will work with Mrs Murphy on a number of exciting 

projects, to help make our school and our community, more Eco-friendly environments. 

 

P4 – Freya MacLeod & Charlie Griffiths P5 – Lucas Woods & Arran McSporran 

P6A – Ellena Scarrow & Orlaith Fraser P6B – Daisy Lochrie & Craig Reilly 

P7A – Chloe McHendry & Ruby Millar P7B – Kara McNair & Keegan Singh 

 

Our Vision                                                                                                                                                                 

To provide all our pupils with a range of experiences, which will equip them with the skills and 

knowledge required to meet the challenges they will face throughout their lives. 

Our Values                                                                                                                                                                                  

R - Reach        E - Effort        A - Ambition        C - Caring        H – Honesty 

 

Citizenship Theme 

Playing Sensibly 

 



  
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Special Visits 

Over the last few weeks, we have had the Police Mounted Horses and the Fire Brigade 

visiting the school.  The children have learned a lot and they have had so much fun while 

doing so, which has been great to see.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Council 

Our next meeting will take place on Monday 18th November at 6.00pm-6.45pm.  As 

always, we welcome any new parents who are able to come along. 

 

Attendance  

Attendance at school gives your child every possible chance to meet their full potential.  

Please do everything you can to ensure that your child attends school each day. 

 

DID YOU KNOW? 

If your child’s attendance is 85% at the end of the school year, they will have 

missed nearly 30 days of school! 

 

If your child is 15 minutes late each day, they will have missed 2 full weeks of 

school in one year! 

 

 



  
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Citizenship Winners 

I am pleased to inform you that the following pupils received a special Langcraigs 

certificate from me for displaying ‘Good Manners’ during September: 

 

P1A Conlan McCormick P1B Hanna Hosseini  P2 Millie-Jay McConville 

 

P2/3 Karli Murdoch  P3 Tommy McCormick P4 Morgan Baird 

 

P4/5 Lily Alexander  P5 Jaxson Fairbairn  P6A Orlaith Fraser 

 

P6B Lucy McHendry-Findlay P7A Ruby Millar P7B Tilly Mitchell  

 

and for ’Being Kind to Others’ during October: 

 

P1A Ava McKenzie  P1B Lilly Galbraith   P2 Ellis Higgins 

 

P2/3 Skylar Clements P3 Marc Fulton   P4 Albi Pallisco 

 

P4/5 Harrison Weir  P5 Caydence Glachan  P6A Ellena Scarrow 

 

P6B Jack McVitie  P7A Charley Dillon   P7B Lacey Burns  

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

November 

Friday 1st  Photographer in school. 

Christmas Fayre Items – pupils to bring in toys/teddies/children’s 

books. 

Thursday 7th  P6 swimming lessons at the Lagoon. 

Friday 8th 10.45am (for a 10.55am start) Remembrance Service – P7 parents 

invited to attend. 

 Christmas Fayre Items – pupils to bring in chocolate.  

Thursday 14th P6 swimming lessons at the Lagoon. 

Friday 15th Christmas Fayre Items – pupils to bring in mugs filled with 

‘goodies’. 

Monday 18th Parent Council Meeting 6.00pm. 

Friday 22nd Christmas Fayre Items – pupils to bring in bottles (any donations 

of alcohol to be brought in by parents). 

Friday 29th Christmas Fayre – pupils to bring in baking.  

 

December 

Monday 2nd HOLIDAY  

Thursday 5th P6 pupils to St. George’s for ‘Bubble Gum and Fluff’ activities (AM) 

Friday 6th Pupils having flu vaccinations. 

Tuesday 10th P1 & P7 dental inspections. 

Wednesday 11th Christmas Lunch for pupils. 



  
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Friday 13th    P1-P3 Nativity – 10.00am & 1.30pm performances (details to 

follow). 

Tuesday 17th Pantomime for pupils in school (Cinderella). 

Wednesday 18th Pupil Council Fun Day (details to follow). 

Friday 20th Non-uniform day for all pupils. 

 Christmas Service for staff and pupils only. 

 2.30PM SCHOOL CLOSES 

 

January 

Monday 6th Pupils return to school 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
Graeme Maclean 

Graeme Maclean 

Head Teacher 
 

If you want clarification, wish to discuss the contents of this newsletter or have 

any ideas/suggestions, then please do not hesitate to contact the school or send 

me a message to: langcraigsenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk  
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